21 December 2010

Ms Hilary Balbuena

Head of Unit, Communications and Management
Development Cooperation Directorate

OECD

2, rue Andre-Pascal

75775 Paris Cedex 16

France

Dear Ms Balbuena

| am pleased to advise that AusAlID will provide funding to the OECD DAC for 2010-
11. The funding is earmarked for the following specific purposes:

e INCAF Monitoring of the Principles for Good International Engagement in
Fragile States in 2011: A$90,000. These funds are pledged for 2010, but can
be rolled over to 2011 if necessary; and

¢ International Dialogue on Peacebuilding and Statebuilding workplan 2011-12:
A$500,000. '

| would be grateful if you could issue an invoice for this amount in Australian dollars
(Donor’s reference Agreement no 58002) and also request you advise us of the
relevant bank details for the payment.

Yours sincerely

Mat Kimberly
Group Manager

Crisis Prevention, Stabilisation and Recovery Group
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